
 
 
> To My State Representative, 
>    Hello my name is Heidi Rykowski from Naugatuck Ct.  Please reframe from passing this bill. Holding 
our police officers back from doing their job will put your citizens in danger as we see in our neighboring 
state of New York.  There is no dispute that changes need to be made, but this is not it! Our great 
officers should not be hung out to dry due to the actions of a select few. 
> Thank you for your time 
> Heidi Rykowski 
> Sent from my iPhone 
 


